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CAYMAN ISLAND STOCK EXCHANGE ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
 
 

 
 
For Immediate Release       Date: 23 June 2023 

 
 
 

Stellar Jay Ireland DAC 
(the "Issuer") 

Change of Directors 
 
 
 
The following changes have been made to the Board of Directors of the Issuer as of 16 June 2023: 
 

• Hassan Safdar is no longer a Director of the Issuer; 
• Ciara McGuinness has been appointed as a Director of the Issuer; and 
• Shawn Foley has been appointed as a Director of the Issuer. 

 
For further information in relation to the above announcement please contact: 
 
Sarah Humpleby  
Walkers (Cayman) LLP 
Tel:  +1 345 814 6843 
Email: sarah.humpleby@walkersglobal.com  
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